
French Horn Audition Music for Fall 2018 Orchestra and Bands 
  
You will find two PDFs of audition music lists: one is for University Symphony 
Orchestra, and the other is for University Bands. 
 
If you want to audition for the Orchestra, you are required to know both the 
Orchestra and Band audition lists. 
 
If you only want to audition for Bands, then you only need to know the Band 
audition list. 
 
There will be one audition, not two. 
 
At the time of signing in (right before the audition) you will choose to audition for: 

- Orchestra only; 
- Orchestra and Bands; or 
- Bands only. 

 
This is for placement purposes only. 
 
Remember:  Those wanting to do Orchestra only, and/or wanting to do both 
Orchestra and Bands, will audition off of both lists, so you must know both!  
  
If you have any additional questions about the materials, please contact  
Professor Christopher M. Smith at christopher-m.smith@ttu.edu.  
 
Good Luck and Best Wishes! 


